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ADMISSION PROCEDURE FOR P1 PUPILS SEPT’19 

Applications for P1 September 2019 can now be made online 

through the EA Portal. Please follow the link below to our 

webpage for information and guidance regarding the 

procedure.   

https://www.macosquinps.co.uk/parents-area/applying-for-

p1-place-sept19/ 

If you need any assistance contact the school on 02870 

344317. For further assistance, contact EA Admission 

Helpdesk on 02895 985595. 

 

YEAR 7 TRANSFER 

Application forms for transfer to Post Primary Schools 

have been sent home in your child’s bag. These must be 

returned no later than Friday 1st February. A letter was 

also enclosed offering parents a transfer interview. All 

schools select pupils via their admissions criteria, these 

can be accessed on the EA website: 

www.eani.org.uk/admissions .  

Details of Year 6/7 Open Nights can be found on individual 

school websites/ Facebook pages.  

 

 

SENIOR CHOIR 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
A massive congratulations to our Senior Choir for getting 

through to the heats of BBC Northern Ireland School Choir 

of the Year. On Wednesday 6th February the choir will 

travel to Saint Patrick’s Academy in Dungannon to compete 

for one space against the 5 other schools in our heat. They 

will be performing two contrasting pieces which will be 

broadcasted on BBC Radio Ulster at a later date. We wish 

our Senior Choir all the best in the first heat of this 

competition. We are very proud of all of you! 

 

SHARED EDUCATION 

January is a busy month in terms of Shared Education, 

with lots of classes visiting our school or Macosquin 

pupils going to visit Damhead and St Eoghan’s   Pupils 

have been involved in a range of valuable learning 

activities including STEM, the Sensory Garden, Spheros 

and much more! Well done everyone! 

          

MACOSQUIN PRIMARY SCHOOL PARENTS AND 

FRIENDS’ ASSOCIATION 

 

 

     

 

 

Our next meeting for our Parents’ and Friends’ 

Association will take place on Monday 21st January at pm 

to organise events for Term 2.   

If you are able to help please feel to come along on the 

night, everyone is welcome. 

 

 

 

      

 

 

      

FESTIVAL REMINDER 

Festival cups must be engraved and returned to 

school by 1st February.  
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